
Dear Student,

Thank you for completing NTI's HEERF II Application. After the review of your application it has 
been found that you are approved for the grant.  The grant amount you will be receiving is 
$500.  As a reminder this is a need based grant that does not need to be repaid.  We are 
working diligently to get this grant out to all approved students.  You should anticipate receiving 
your grant check in the next 14 days from the date of this email.  If you have not received your 
check within 14 days please email; HEERFII_grant@ntinow.edu.

Best,

Ashley Barnett

Director of Financial Aid 

Northeast Technical Institute
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